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OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Draft Sustainable Traffic, Transport and Parking Plan – Public 

Summary Document 
 

Following the recent launch of the Draft Sustainable Traffic, Transport and Parking Plan, 

and representations made for further time to be allowed HM Government of Gibraltar is 

pleased to announce as part of its continued commitment to consultation that the 

deadline for comments has been extended until the 31st March 2015. 

 

The Government therefore continues to welcome your views on the proposals contained 

within the draft plan. Comments and views can be sent to the Government’s Traffic Plan 

Team at: 

 

E-mail: yourcomments@trafficplan.gi 

 

Alternatively, please write to: 

 

Traffic Plan Team 

HM Government of Gibraltar 

Transport, Traffic and Technical Services 

Joshua Hassan House 

Secretary’s Lane 

Gibraltar  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


